
In 2018, extensive community consultation was conducted, to find out how  
local parks and playgrounds were used in Canterbury-Bankstown.

From that feedback, we developed a new 10-year Playground Strategy. 
The Strategy help guide the future maintenance and upgrading of existing facilities,  
and the installation of play equipment in any new parks developed to meet the  
needs of our growing population.

We asked residents to provide comment on the draft document and then,  
once further adjustments were made, the Playground Strategy was adopted.

 What happened since?
•  �Playgrounds at Northcote Park and Mount Lewis Park have been upgraded in 2019/20.

What’s next?
•  Upgrades continue at Northcote Park in 2020/21.

•  �Construction of Greenacre Splash Waterplay and Playspace at Roberts Park East  
in 2020/21.

•  �Facilities at Bromley Reserve, Bryant Park, Gosling Park, Greenacre Heights Reserve, 
Lee Park and Tweedie Park will be maintained as usual.

• � The old playground equipment at Leo Reserve, Greenacre will be removed; the park 
will be returned to open space in 2020/21.

To have your say on proposed works, visit cb.city/haveyoursay

In 2020/21, we are investing more than $79.5 million on 184 projects,  
including $17 million on parks, playgrounds and sportsfields.
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Parks and playgrounds in your local area


